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This bill if passed would cause great harm and would likely cause the end of a 112 

year tradition-The Westward Ho! Parade  held during the Pendleton Round-Up. As 

Parades Director, I know personally many of the teamsters that provide horses for 

the parade. They take great care with their animals. To not allow future generations 

to see the animals in the parade would be a shame. 


